
 

Clery Crime Alert – Robbery 
   On Sunday October 25th, 2020 at about 6:33 pm, two unknown individuals did use force to attempt to 

remove property from the owner of the newsstand located in front of Lerner Hall - 2920 Broadway.  Both 

individuals were wearing dark clothing with hoods, one of the individuals was wearing white Sneakers. One 

fled north on Broadway,  the other west towards Riverside  If you have any information about this crime, 

contact the NYPD 26th Pct. Detective Squad at 212 678-1351 or   Morningside Investigations at 212-854-2054.  

 

 

 

Please note – Clery Crime Alerts are distributed pursuant to Federal Law for specific crimes in defined locations.     

They do not present, nor are they intended to present, a complete picture of crime on campus. 
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